
 
 
 

 NOTICE 
 OF 
 PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that Scranton City Council will hold a 
Public Hearing on Thursday, July 10, 2014 at 5:30 P.M., in Council 
Chambers, 2nd Floor, Municipal Building, 340 No. Washington Avenue, 
Scranton, Pennsylvania. 

 
The purpose of said Public Hearing is to hear testimony 

     and discuss the following: 

 
FILE OF THE COUNCIL NO. 34, 2014 – AN ORDINANCE - 
ESTABLISHING PERMIT PARKING ONLY IN THE 900 BLOCK OF 
PRESCOTT AVENUE ON BOTH SIDES OF THE STREET 901 TO 949 
AND 902 TO 956 WHICH INCLUDES ALL THE RESIDENCES, WITH 
THE EXCEPTION OF APARTMENTS LOCATED ABOVE COMMERCIAL 
PROPERTIES.  

 
 
All those interested in above may attend the Public Hearing and 
participate at the hearing and/or examine a copy of the proposed 
Ordinance in the Office of the City Clerk, 2nd Floor, Municipal 
Building, 340 N. Washington Avenue, Scranton, PA, during any 
business day between the hours of 8:00 A.M. and 4:30 P.M.  
 
Interpreter service can be provided for hearing impaired 
individuals to participate in the proceedings.  Anyone needing 
interpreter service at the meeting should notify the City Clerk  
@ 348-4113 at least Forty Eight (48) hours in advance of the 
meeting and arrangements will be made to accommodate them. 
 
All citizens are urged to attend. 
 
The City is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
 

 LORI REED, CITY CLERK 
                             SCRANTON, PENNSYLVANIA 
 
                       


